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for those who take donations
from Holy Name of Mary
to the Bedford Pregnancy Center

August 30, 2015


· The Life Crib in the Commons at Holy Name of Mary is for parishioners to leave non-monetary donations for the Bedford Pregnancy Center, a pro-life pregnancy resource center in Bedford.
· The Center is a converted house located at 813 East Main Street, up the hill from the National Guard Armory and across the street from the Bedford Columns Event and Conference Center.
· The Center is open on Monday and Thursday of each week from 10 AM to 4 PM.  They follow Bedford County Schools for weather-related closings.
· Lori Lewis is the executive director of the Bedford Pregnancy Center, and also the best person to ask regarding the current needs of the Center.  You can reach her at the Center at (540) 587-5900.
· Those who wish to mail a monetary contribution to the Bedford Pregnancy Center should note that the Center’s mailing address is as follows:  P.O. Box 632, Bedford, VA 24523.
· The Center does not accept donated car seats, because they have no way of knowing whether or not the car seat has been damaged in a collision.  The Center also has no need for maternity clothes, because expectant women apparently no longer wear such clothes.
· For further information about the Bedford Pregnancy Center, feel free to call the Center at (540) 587-5900 and to visit their website at www.bedfordpregnancy.org.


